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October 30, 2003
Global Leadership & Management Resources 
14622 Ventura Blvd. #736 
Sherman Oaks, Ca 91423
Dear Michael and Kim:
Just a short note to thank you for the kick in the fanny.
Some times as you get older, you tend to think you have all the answers, have seen and done it all, and don't need anyone else's help. I have been in the leasing business for 28 years, developed a number of successful and profitable company's and divisions. I have used the planning methods you taught successfully many times. I have built teams that exceeded expectations. I have been a part of developing companies that were coming to work is fun and enjoyable. What did I need you guys for? The answer is simple...to remind me how to be successful.
In the last four days I have re-instituted weekly management meeting. Employing your tools each person knows what is expected and when. There may be singing at the next meeting to adjust some old behavior; however, the team is excited to be moving forward. I have returned to the walk around management style that has made me not only available but approachable. I have returned to a method of positive re-enforcement when people make mistakes. We are in the process of setting goals and then re-organizing the company to meet them.
Today we surpassed all expectations for the month and we joined together to celebrate over lunch. As I sit back in my office now I can hear the laughter, camaraderie and enthusiasm that is flowing from the offices of a group growing together ready to face the next challenge.
The next time you run into a curmudgeon that thinks he doesn't need your program have him give me a call. The kick will be soft but direct. Go and re-learn how its done. It only hurts for a short while when you realize how far you have drifted off target. Then the work that has to be done takes over and the fun starts again. 


Thanks for the lift in my steps today. 

C.W.S. 
President/CEO 
GlobalTech Leasing, Inc.
